
 

 

October 18, 2017 

 

 

Dear Neighbor,   

 

I am pleased to inform you of an upcoming resurfacing project on North Lake Shore Drive (Inner Lake 

Shore Drive) from Stratford Place to Belmont Avenue. The resurfacing is part of the Chicago 

Department of Transportation’s Arterial Street Resurfacing Program. Bigane Paving Company and 

Wight & Company are working in conjunction with the Chicago Department of Transportation to 

complete the project. 

 

Pending clearance from existing utilities, construction will begin on October 23, 2017 and be completed 

by December 31, 2017; barring any unforeseen circumstances and inclement weather conditions. The 

resurfacing will include the following: ADA sidewalk and cross ramp improvements, curb and gutter 

removal and replacement, bus pad construction, milling and paving existing asphalt pavement, and 

striping.  

 

Periodically during construction, the Chicago Department of Transportation will install temporary “No 

Parking” signs. These signs will limit parking during working hours while complying with rush hour 

restrictions.  

 

For additional information, please see the 44
th

 Ward website (www.44thward.org), or contact Dionisios 

“Dan” Manoli in my office at 773-525-6034 or via email: Dionisios.Manoli@cityofchicago.org. 

Thank you in advance for your patience throughout construction.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Alderman Thomas Tunney 

44
th

 Ward 
 

http://www.44thward.org)/

